
From: Ryan Mason
To: Ian Tigullaraq
Cc: Sharon Ehaloak; Brian Aglukark; Jonathan Savoy; Alana Vigna
Subject: RE: BIM Project Phase 2
Date: December 11, 2017 6:50:04 AM

Hi Ian,

This is written confirmation that the Commission has received your correspondence.

Respectfully,

Ryan Mason
Nunavut Planning Commission
Office Admin/Executive Assistant
PO Box 1797, Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0
P: (867) 979-3444
F: (867) 979-3443
E-mail: rmason@nunavut.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: Ian Tigullaraq [mailto:iantigullaraq@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:07 AM
To: Ryan Mason <rmason@nunavut.ca>
Subject: BIM Project Phase 2

Hi, my name is Ian Tigullaraq and I’m writing to give support to Baffinland Iron Mine project phase 2 to build
railway and mine expansion.  Baffinland has provided jobs for Clyde River and the community’s closest to the mine
and they treat the land/locals with respect.  I give full support to Phase 2 of BIM project. 
Thank you.

Sent from my iPod
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